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South Asian Pornographies 2024-06-21 south asian
pornographies is the first consolidated volume
that explores the relationships between
pornography obscenity law and desire in south asia
focusing on case studies from india sri lanka and
bangladesh while gesturing towards other countries
in south asia the authors of this volume come from
fields as varied as history literature media and
communication and the visual arts the book
proposes that as a geo political location south
asia has a unique relationship to pornography
given the multiplicity of cultural and legal
censorial regimes that define the obscene and the
permissible south asian case studies can
demonstrate how pornography in the region is often
defined in oblique terms finding reflection in
various modes of popular and sometimes underground
culture bypassing legal and censorial constraints
like questions of identity that can only be
answered in the plural identities rather than
identity this book demonstrates how a range of
pornographies constitutes the force field of
sexualized media in south asia it will be of
interest to researchers and advanced students of
communication studies cultural studies film
studies history sociology and social and cultural
anthropology the chapters in this book were
originally published in the journal porn studies
Patrick the Wolf Boy 2005-05-31 the comic strip
adventures of patrick the wolf boy a lovable young
werewolf who lives with his human parents patrick
talks in growls chases squirrels and doesn t quite
fit into normal society
Batman by Scott Snyder & Greg Capullo Omnibus Vol.
1 2019-11-05 read the character defining batman
run from the very beginning the best selling
batman epic from the team that brought you dark
nights metal starts here in this first of two
omnibus collections acclaimed storytellers scott
snyder and greg capullo introduce the caped



study guide for content mastery chapter 12 teacher
edition

2023-07-24 3/19

study guide for
content mastery

chapter 12
teacher edition

crusader to the court of owls terrorize the whole
bat family with the joker s faceless return in
death of the family and retell batman s origin for
a new generation during the pivotal zero year with
inks by jonathan glapion and danny miki and guest
appearances by james tynion iv rafael albuquerque
becky cloonan andy kubert andy clarke jason fabok
jock and more this first volume collects batman 0
33 23 2 and batman annual 1 2
Translating Power 2008 translation of short
stories from indic langauges
Vidyadhara & The Universe of Magic 2021-12-24
welcome to the world of vidhyadhar the universe of
magic a story about epic and dramatic battle
scenes grand entrances formidable magical beings
powerful weapons divine artifacts fierce and
vigorous men and women with magic fighting
negative forces all in a spellbinding universe
where magic far beyond human comprehension exists
a dynamic tale set in 21st century india where
magical beings like deities vetals werewolves
witches yakshas naagmanavs and many other negative
elements live amongst humans a world where
centuries of animosity has persisted between the
various magical species that also involves humans
a story about an accomplished vidhyadhar gone
rogue nedarraj well versed in both light and dark
magic who wants to rule over the world to maintain
better order and assert his dominance and would
stoop to any extent to fulfill his vision but our
protagonist trilokvijay another vidhyadhar aims to
put an end to this by doing whatever it takes to
stop this from happening to keep the world safe
the fate of the world depends on the two
vidhyadhars along with their powerful allies human
and magical let us dive deep into this fascinating
world of magic inspired by indian mythology an
exciting fantasy universe of magic mages and
magical creatures awaits you
Thought 1958 the first study to trace the
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evolution of russian comics from soviet bête noire
to post perestroika art form
Komiks 2010 from comic book superstars scott
snyder and greg capullo batman batman last knight
on earth dark nights metal death metal comes a new
blockbuster series of biblical proportions since
the very dawn of man legends have been told of the
conflict between angel and demon kind lam lyle a
woman of science dismissed these stories as just
that fiction but when the loss of a loved one
leads to the discovery of a hulking benevolent
demon named gus lam realizes that her life is
about to undergo a dire new direction with a
newfound partner and awesome powers now at her
disposal our hero suddenly finds herself thrust
into a climactic war of good and evil with no less
than the fate of the world hanging in the balance
includes sketch material and original scripts
Women's Equality 2004 celebrate 70 years of archie
comics fun with this massive full color collection
of over 50 favorite comic book stories hand
selected by noted archie writers artists editors
and historians also included are loads of
entertaining behind the scenes anecdotes about the
comics their creators and archie s unique impact
on america s pop culture designed for young and
old alike this is both a must have companion for
anyone who has grown up with archie and a perfect
introduction for new readers
We Have Demons 2022-10-18 deus havia cumprido sua
promessa a abraão formou um povo no egito israel e
designou moisés para o levar às portas da terra
prometida canaã nesta israel cumpriu em grande
parte a ordem de deus de extermínio das nações
canaanitas mas não para todas como deus queria as
que ficaram entre elas os filisteus seu maior
inimigo fizeram com que israel reivindicasse de
deus um rei para liderar na frente de combate o
primeiro foi saul impetuoso decidido mas que teve
por isto ser morto por deus i crônicas 10 13 14
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davi o homem de deus certa feita ficou em casa em
vez de ir para a guerra foi a partir daí em casa
que ele se tornou a vergonha de deus salmo 17 3
bem como o réu para quem só ele mesmo teria as
palavras da sentença de sua condenação
The Best of Archie Comics 2011-12-21 echo is
excited to see her favorite band perform at a
classmate s birthday party but she cannot decide
what to do when her best friend is not invited to
the party
Davi Julga Davi 2014-07-23 the original ramayana
was written three thousand years ago now with
breathtaking imagination and brilliant
storytelling ashok k banker has recreated this
epic tale for modern readers everywhere rama
finally achieves victory against the rakshasas in
the bloody battle of janasthana he now looks
forward to a time of harmony in the lush environs
of his retreat at panchvati but as rama soon
realizes the war is yet to be won tormented by
unsatiated lust in a hellish fury supanakha the
demoness scorned makes a desperate journey to the
island kingdom of lanka there she succeeds in
reviving her comatose cousin ravana supreme lord
of the asuras as ruthlessly determined to seek
revenge against rama as she is their diabolic
mission will test the very limits of rama s
courage skill and endurance
Battle of the Best Friends 2012-05-08 r k narayan
1906 2001 witnessed nearly a century of change in
his native india and captured it in fiction of
uncommon warmth and vibrancy swami and friends
introduces us to narayan s beloved fictional town
of malgudi where ten year old swaminathan s
excitement about his country s initial stirrings
for independence competes with his ardor for
cricket and all other things british written
during british rule this novel brings colonial
india into intimate focus through the narrative
gifts of this master of literary realism
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Armies of Hanuman 2005 the team of writer greg
rucka and artist nicola scott weave the definitive
and shocking tale of diana s first year as earth s
protector paradise island has been breached ares
stirs and the amazons must answer with a champion
of their own one who is willing to sacrifice her
home among her sisters to save a world she has
never seen wonder woman s journey begins in this
epic origin story collects wonder woman 2 4 6 8 10
12 and 14 plus a story from wonder woman annual 1
Swami and Friends 2012-07-25 if looks could kill
and in the case of scarlett couture they really
can walking a razor s edge between glamorous
supermodel and lethal cia operative scarlett is
the ultimate femme fatale c as beautiful as she is
dangerous as smart as she is tough and she ll need
all her skills and talents for her newest most
explosive case kidnapped supermodels shark
infested wrecks blistering gun battles and little
black dresses c operation stardust has it all
collects scarlett couture 1 4
Wonder Woman: Year One Deluxe Edition 2019-08-27
as a professor in iit delhi is busy with his love
biobull a revolutionary bus that will run on human
discharge and provide a somewhat funny yet
inexhaustible alternate fuel one of his students
is busy with his a girl thankfully tejas narulas
college misadventures and comic entanglements are
a result of the twisted hand of fate follow his
journey across the nation to his love aided only
by his ingenuity and a trustworthy band of friends
Scarlett Couture (complete collection) 2015-12-30
an exploration of the modalities affective
intensities and disturbing qualities of online
pornography digital production tools and online
networks have dramatically increased the general
visibility accessibility and diversity of
pornography porn can be accessed for free
anonymously and in a seemingly endless range of
niches styles and formats in carnal resonance
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susanna paasonen moves beyond the usual debates
over the legal political and moral aspects of
pornography to address online porn in a media
historical framework investigating its modalities
its affect and its visceral and disturbing
qualities countering theorizations of pornography
as emotionless affectless detached and cold
paasonen addresses experiences of porn largely
through the notion of affect as gut reactions
intensities of experience bodily sensations
resonances and ambiguous feelings she links these
investigations to considerations of methodology
ways of theorizing and analyzing online porn and
affect questions of materiality bodies
technologies and inscriptions and the evolution of
online pornography paasonen dicusses the
development of online porn focusing on the figure
of the porn consumer and considers user generated
content and amateur porn she maps out the modality
of online porn as hyperbolic excessive stylized
and repetitive arguing that literal readings of
the genre misunderstand its dynamics and appeal
and she analyzes viral videos and extreme and
shock pornogaphy arguing for the centrality of
disgust and shame in the affective dynamics of
porn paasonen s analysis makes clear the crucial
role of media technologies digital production
tools and networked communications in particular
in the forms that porn takes the resonances it
stirs and the experiences it makes possible
Anything for you, Ma'am 2014-02-01 a classic ghost
story with twists and turns a spooky house a
malevolent spirit and two plucky heroines in 1960s
toronto two girls retreat to their attics to
escape the loneliness and isolation of their lives
polly lives in a house bursting at the seams with
people while rose is often left alone by her busy
parents polly is a down to earth dreamer with a
wild imagination and an obsession with ghosts rose
is a quiet ethereal waif with a sharp tongue
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despite their differences both girls spend their
days feeling invisible and seek solace in books
and the cozy confines of their respective attics
but soon they discover they aren t alone they re
actually neighbors sharing a wall they develop an
unlikely friendship and polly is ecstatic to learn
that rose can actually see and talk to ghosts
maybe she will finally see one too but is there
more to rose than it seems why does no one ever
talk to her and why does she look so ghostly when
the girls find a tombstone with rose s name on it
in the cemetery and encounter an angry spirit in
her house who seems intent on hurting polly they
have to unravel the mystery of rose and her
strange family before it s too late
Carnal Resonance 2024-02-06 �� � � � � �� � �� � �
The Swallow: A Ghost Story 2017-09-05 an instant
new york times bestseller the untold stories
behind the office one of the most iconic
television shows of the twenty first century told
by its creators writers and actors when did you
last hang out with jim pam dwight michael and the
rest of dunder mifflin it might have been back in
2013 when the series finale aired or it might have
been last night when you watched three episodes in
a row but either way long after the show first
aired it s more popular than ever and fans have
only one problem what to watch or read next
fortunately rolling stone writer andy greene has
that answer in his brand new oral history the
office the untold story of the greatest sitcom of
the 2000s greene will take readers behind the
scenes of their favorite moments and characters
greene gives us the true inside story behind the
entire show from its origins on the bbc through
its impressive nine season run in america with in
depth research and exclusive interviews fans will
get the inside scoop on key episodes from the
dundies to threat level midnight and goodbye
michael including behind the scenes details like
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the battle to keep it on the air when nbc wanted
to pull the plug after just six episodes and the
failed attempt to bring in james gandolfini as the
new boss after steve carell left spotlighting the
incredible genre redefining show created by the
family like team who together took a quirky
british import with dicey prospects and turned it
into a primetime giant with true historical and
cultural significance hilarious heartwarming and
revelatory the office gives fans and pop culture
buffs a front row seat to the phenomenal sequence
of events that launched the office into wild
popularity changing the face of television and how
we all see our office lives for decades to come
MAFIA QUEENS OF MUMBAI 2014-02-01 a collection of
contemporary work on pornographic film and video
edited by one of the founders of the field
The Office 2020-03-24 the classic collaboration
from the internationally bestselling authors neil
gaiman and terry pratchett soon to be an original
series starring michael sheen and david tennant
season 2 of good omens coming soon good omens is
something like what would have happened if thomas
pynchon tom robbins and don delillo had
collaborated lots of literary inventiveness in the
plotting and chunks of very good writing and
characterization it s a wow it would make one hell
of a movie or a heavenly one take your pick
washington post according to the nice and accurate
prophecies of agnes nutter witch the world s only
completely accurate book of prophecies written in
1655 before she exploded the world will end on a
saturday next saturday in fact just before dinner
so the armies of good and evil are amassing
atlantis is rising frogs are falling tempers are
flaring everything appears to be going according
to divine plan except a somewhat fussy angel and a
fast living demon both of whom have lived amongst
earth s mortals since the beginning and have grown
rather fond of the lifestyle are not actually
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looking forward to the coming rapture and someone
seems to have misplaced the antichrist
Porn Studies 2004 what if infinity thanos 1 what
if infinity inhumans 1 what if infinity x men 1
what if infinity guardians of the galaxy 1 what if
infinity dark reign 1
Good Omens 2011-06-28 named a best book of the
year by entertainment weekly vogue time esquire
bookpage and more this darkly hilarious and
delicious new novel that ravishes with sex and
food the boston globe from the acclaimed author of
the pisces and so sad today is a precise blend of
desire discomfort spirituality and existential
ache buzzfeed rachel is twenty four a lapsed jew
who has made calorie restriction her religion by
day she maintains an illusion of existential
control through obsessive food rituals while
working as an underling at a los angeles talent
management agency at night she pedals nowhere on
the elliptical machine rachel is content to carry
on subsisting until her therapist encourages her
to take a ninety day communication detox from her
mother who raised her in the tradition of calorie
counting rachel soon meets miriam a zaftig young
orthodox jewish woman who works at her favorite
frozen yogurt shop and is intent upon feeding her
rachel is suddenly and powerfully entranced by
miriam by her sundaes and her body her faith and
her family and as the two grow closer rachel
embarks on a journey marked by mirrors mysticism
mothers milk and honey a ruthless laugh out loud
examination of life under the tyranny of diet
culture glamour broder tells a tale of appetites
physical hunger sexual desire spiritual longing
and the ways that we compartmentalize these so
often interdependent instincts milk fed is
riotously funny and perfectly profane refinery 29
from a wild wicked mind los angeles times
What If? Infinity 2016-01-27 this cutting edge
handbook brings together an international roster
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of scholars to examine many facets of comics and
graphic novels contributor essays provide
authoritative up to date overviewsof the major
topics and questions within comic studies offering
readers a truly global approach to understanding
the field essays examine the history of the
temporal geographical and formal development of
comics including topics like art comics manga
comix and the comics code issues such as
authorship ethics adaptation and translating
comics connections between comics and other
artistic media drawing caricature film as well as
the linkages between comics and other academic
fields like linguistics and philosophy new
perspectives on comics genres from funny animal
comics to war comics to romance comics and beyond
the routledge companion to comics expertly
organizes representative work from a range of
disciplines including media and cultural studies
literature philosophy and linguistics more than an
introduction to the study of comics this book will
serve as a crucial reference for anyone interested
in pursuing research in the area guiding students
scholars and comics fans alike
Milk Fed 2021-02-02 please note some recent copies
of let your life speak included printing errors
these issues have been corrected but if you
purchased a defective copy between september and
december 2019 please send proof of purchase to
josseybasseducation wiley com to receive a
replacement copy dear friends i m sorry that after
20 years of happy traveling let your life speak
hit a big pothole involving printing errors that
resulted in an unreadable book but i m very
grateful to my publisher for moving quickly to see
that people who received a defective copy have a
way to receive a good copy without going through
the return process we re all doing everything we
can to make things right and i m grateful for your
patience thank you parker j palmer with wisdom
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compassion and gentle humor parker j palmer
invites us to listen to the inner teacher and
follow its leadings toward a sense of meaning and
purpose telling stories from his own life and the
lives of others who have made a difference he
shares insights gained from darkness and
depression as well as fulfillment and joy
illuminating a pathway toward vocation for all who
seek the true calling of their lives
The Routledge Companion to Comics 2016-08-05 the
life of a text offers a vivid portrait of one
community s interaction with its favorite text the
epic ramcaritmanas and the way in which
performances of the epic function as a flexible
and evolving medium for cultural expression
anthropologists historians of religion and readers
interested in the culture of north india and the
performance arts will find breadth of subject
careful scholarship and engaging presentation in
this unique and beautifully illustrated
examination of hindi culture the most popular and
influential text of hindi speaking north india the
epic ramcaritmanas is a sixteenth century
retelling of the ramayana story by the poet
tulsidas this masterpiece of pre modern hindi
literature has always reached its largely
illiterate audiences primarily through oral
performance including ceremonial recitation
folksinging oral exegesis and theatrical
representation drawing on fieldwork in banaras
lutgendorf breaks new ground by capturing the
range of performance techniques in vivid detail
and tracing the impact of the epic in its
contemporary cultural context
Let Your Life Speak 2015-06-22 on hard core
pornographic cinema
The Life of a Text 1991-07-23 weaving
anthropological and philosophical reflections on
the ordinary into her analysis das points toward a
new way of interpreting violence in societies and
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cultures around the globe
Hard Core 1999-04-27 the most ghost filled mansion
on coney island has been demolished and
unfortunately every one of its spirits has decided
that harley s hacienda is the hot new hangout to
haunt it sure is convenient then that zatanna is
currently booked at big tony s cabaret show it s
up to harley and zatanna to convince all of those
ghosts to move on to the next world but if you
think harley s got problems now just wait until
you see the ectoplasmic baggage these specters are
packing
Life and Words 2007 an original graphic novel
starring repairman jack written by series creator
f paul wilson and illustrated by antonio james
bond fuso got a problem he can fix it he thought
he d seen the last of the rakoshi but one has
survived a particularly cunning and deadly rakosh
known to jack as scar lip now jack faces the
fights of his life as he seeks to end the creature
once and for all before it ends him very limited
quanities
Harley's Little Black Book (2015-) #3 2016-04-20
from its beginnings in twilight fan fiction to its
record breaking sales as an e book and paperback
the story of the erotic romance novel fifty shades
of grey and its two sequels is both unusual and
fascinating having sold over seventy million
copies worldwide since 2011 e l james s lurid
series about a sexual ingénue and the powerful
young entrepreneur who introduces her to bdsm sex
has ingrained itself in our collective
consciousness but why have these particular novels
poorly written and formulaic as they are become so
popular especially among women over thirty in this
concise engaging book eva illouz subjects the
fifty shades cultural phenomenon to the serious
scrutiny it has been begging for after placing the
trilogy in the context of best seller publishing
she delves into its remarkable appeal seeking to
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understand the intense reading pleasure it
provides and how that resonates with the structure
of relationships between men and women today fifty
shades illouz argues is a gothic romance adapted
to modern times in which sexuality is both a
source of division between men and women and a
site to orchestrate their reconciliation as for
the novels notorious depictions of bondage
discipline and sadomasochism illouz shows that
these are as much a cultural fantasy as a sexual
one serving as a guide to a happier romantic life
the fifty shades trilogy merges romantic fantasy
with self help guide two of the most popular
genres for female readers offering a provocative
explanation for the success and popularity of the
fifty shades of grey novels hard core romance is
an insightful look at modern relationships and
contemporary women s literature
F. Paul Wilson's Repairman Jack: Scar-Lip Redux -
SGND LMT ED HC 2020-03-24 eric orner s
groundbreaking comic strip the mostly unfabulous
social life of ethan green debuted in 1990 and
appeared in papers in a hundred cities across the
us canada and the uk now for the first time every
subversive laugh out loud funny and occasionally
surreal episode from the gay everyman s 15 years
in print is in one deluxe collection includes
behind the scenes stories from the author bonus
strips and a foreword by new york times
bestselling author david ebershoff released by
northwest press which has been publishing quality
lgbt inclusive comics and graphic novels since
2010
Hard-Core Romance 2014-05-22 for those who have
suffered the loss of a loved one here are strength
and thoughtful words to inspire and comfort
The Completely Unfabulous Social Life of Ethan
Green 2015-03-01 emotions work to define who we
are as well as shape what we do and this is no
more powerfully at play than in the world of
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politics ahmed considers how emotions keep us
invested in relationships of power and also shows
how this use of emotion could be crucial to areas
such as feminist and queer politics debates on
international terrorism asylum and migration as
well as reconciliation and reparation are explored
through topical case studies in this book the
difficult issues are confronted head on the
cultural politics of emotion is in dialogue with
recent literature on emotions within gender
studies cultural studies sociology psychology and
philosophy throughout the book ahmed develops a
theory of how emotions work and the effects they
have on our day to day lives new for this editiona
substantial 15 000 word afterword on emotions and
their objects which provides an original
contribution to the burgeoning field of affect
studiesa revised bibliographyupdated throughout
Healing After Loss 2009-06-09 a work that bridges
media archaeology and visual culture studies
argues that the internet has emerged as a mass
medium by linking control with freedom and
democracy how has the internet a medium that
thrives on control been accepted as a medium of
freedom why is freedom increasingly
indistinguishable from paranoid control in control
and freedom wendy hui kyong chun explores the
current political and technological coupling of
freedom with control by tracing the emergence of
the internet as a mass medium the parallel and
paranoid myths of the internet as total freedom
total control she says stem from our reduction of
political problems into technological ones drawing
on the theories of gilles deleuze and michel
foucault and analyzing such phenomena as webcams
and face recognition technology chun argues that
the relationship between control and freedom in
networked contact is experienced and negotiated
through sexuality and race she traces the desire
for cyberspace to cyberpunk fiction and maps the
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transformation of public private into open closed
analyzing pornocracy she contends that it was
through cyberporn and the government s attempts to
regulate it that the internet became a marketplace
of ideas and commodities chun describes the way
internet promoters conflated technological
empowerment with racial empowerment and through
close examinations of william gibson s neuromancer
and mamoru oshii s ghost in the shell she analyzes
the management of interactivity in narratives of
cyberspace the internet s potential for democracy
stems not from illusory promises of individual
empowerment chun argues but rather from the ways
in which it exposes us to others and to other
machines in ways we cannot control using fiber
optic networks light coursing through glass tubes
as metaphor and reality control and freedom
engages the rich philosophical tradition of light
as a figure for knowledge clarification
surveillance and discipline in order to argue that
fiber optic networks physically instantiate and
thus shatter enlightenment
Cultural Politics of Emotion 2014-06-11 for almost
half a century the miss india competition has been
a prominent feature of indian popular culture
influencing over time the conventional standard
for female beauty as india participates
increasingly in a global economy that standard is
gradually being shaped by forces beyond the
country s borders through the unexpected lens of
the 2003 beauty pageant susan dewey s making miss
india miss world examines what feminine beauty has
come to mean in a country transformed by recent
political economic and cultural developments
Control and Freedom 2008-09-26 the complete
prequel trilogy to jim henson s cult classic
fantasy film the dark crystal with a story by the
film s original concept designer brian froud brian
froud legendary conceptual designer of the beloved
jim henson fantasy film the dark crystal returns
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to the world he helped create in this official
prequel trilogy to the cult classic film collected
for the first time in one oversized edition this
series reveals the definitive origins of the
skeksis mystics gelfling and the dark crystal
itself while introducing all new characters in an
epic spanning thousands of years written by brian
holguin spawn origins joshua dysart unknown
soldier and matthew dow smith doctor who and
lushly illustrated by alex sheikman robotika and
lizzy john fraggle rock jim henson s the dark
crystal creation myths is a breathtaking return to
the fantasy world that has captivated audiences
for over thirty years
Making Miss India Miss World 2008-04-07 volume 2
this volume leading into the upcoming army love
season 2 follows the exploits of rivals loman and
flabbergast as well as switzer the woman they both
love publisher s website
Jim Henson's The Dark Crystal Creation Myths: The
Complete Collection 2019-10-01
Army at Love 2008
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